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Reminder to vote… 
You should have already received your voting ballots in the mail.  Do not throw them away.  
Ghent residents vote via mail ballot.  If you would rather return your ballot to a physical 
polling location.  Return to the Lyon County Auditor’s Office at 607 W. Main Street, Marshall, 
MN  56258.  Please call the Lyon County Auditor’s Office at 537-6724 if you have any 
questions about the voting process or your ballot. 
If you have moved to Ghent since the last election, you must visit the 
Lyon County Auditor’s Office to change your address and receive your 
mail in ballot.   
 

When doing fall yard work, please do not put garden trash, 
lawn clippings, leaves, or tree branches in your garbage container.   
SW Sanitation will not pick these items up!! 
Also, do not dispose of or allow leaves to accumulate in the gutters. 
Rather, these items can be taken to the Minneota Compost Site 
located North of Minneota on Monroe Street/Cty Rd 10 just past the 
Minneota Manor. There is no charge for disposal for Ghent residents. 
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